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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Coulson Temporary Sub. Supply Plans
Comaniciu - DNR, Ioana <ioana.comaniciu@state.co.us> Thu, Sep 5, 2019 at 6:36 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>, Eric Scott - DNR <eric.scott@state.co.us>

Hi Jared and Eric,
I have reviewed the revised SWSP for the Brownwood, Kirtright and Challenger and currently I was able to finalize the
plan only for the Brownwood and the plan was sent to the division office for review and comments. For the Kirtright
and Challenger I am still need additional information from Peter on the Hill & Brush Ditch water right that is proposed
to be used as replacement water in both plans. I will keep you informed on the status as soon as I clarify my questions.
Best Regards, 

Ioana Comaniciu, P.E.
Water Resources Engineer

  P 303-866-3581 x 8246  
  1313 Sherman St., Suite 818, Denver, CO 80203
   ioana.comaniciu@state.co.us  | www.water.state.co.us 
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